
Feedback on University Open Day 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [University Name] 

Dear [Admission Office/Organizer's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I recently attended the University Open Day on [insert date 

of the event], and I wanted to take a moment to share my feedback. 

Overall, I found the event to be informative and engaging. The campus tour was particularly 

impressive, showcasing the beautiful facilities and resources available to students. The 

presentations by the faculty were insightful, providing a clear understanding of the academic 

programs offered. 

Additionally, I appreciated the opportunity to interact with current students. Their experiences 

and insights were invaluable and helped me gain a realistic perspective on university life. 

One area for improvement could be the organization of Q&A sessions, as they seemed a bit 

rushed at times. Allowing more time for interaction would be beneficial for prospective students. 

Thank you for hosting such a wonderful event. I am very interested in applying to [University 

Name] and look forward to the possibility of joining your academic community. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


